umn EF@ the trees
ks, encased with a m ‘bed box.
d the ,,, n be d box, and based on
men ltl.h that they mﬂu 1 be monitored and
iy '--,"--’"-"-;;;}'essed in a few yea 1S,
The Douglas Fir trees were inspected again on September 12 2025.
Thé- observations noted in the Arborist report, are that large portions
of pbark had detached in a manner consistent with root disease and
stf‘uctural change and the presence of a fungal fruiting body and bark
W beetle damage.
The Arborist concluded, terminal decline and roots may destabilize in
% - severe storm events, It is hlghly recommended both trees are
| ""* B d: ~ removed without hesitation. rr
hé pa K i is. drsa ppomte@Lto be losing the 100-year-ole t Ve
for the safety of the commumty, the trees will be safely revaed fr-‘m

%H‘* I'T

e vt S Oetiober 6™ to the 8”‘

Should you have any questlons please contact Todd McKay, Manager
of Park Operations at 604-847- 2043 or emall
| todd mckay@cultuslake.bc.ca
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